Chemistry Club Meeting Notes 5.10.17

Future Events (Fall 2017):

Expanding Your Horizons (EYH) Homecoming

End of the Year BBQ!

This Friday, May 12th @ 11am behind Sequoia Hall 9:30am: Food set-up with Dr. K at the Chem Office

10am: Table set-up outside of Sequoia Hall

Officer Election Outcomes:

President:

Christian

Treasurer:

Gurpreet

Vice President:

Fall Semester: Mary Ann Spring Semester: Tanya

Secretary:

George

Activities Coordinator:

Alondra

Here are your new officers for the upcoming year! Looking forward for a great year with everyone yet again!